
Understanding your Chapter Statement
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Beta’s Administrative Office maintains a Chapter Account for each chapter and colony. It is like a credit card or business account 
and tracks the chapter’s membership and other financial transactions. 

The monthly Chapter Statement is emailed to chapter officers and volunteers around the first of each month and serves as the 
primary communication tool of the account’s status and activity.

In April 2008 the Fraternity enhanced the format of the statement to 
make it easier to use. The statement’s features are shown in the 
sample below.
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Questions?
Call a Finance Department team member at 800-800-BETA.

Give us your feedback on this format! Visit http://betathetapi.stmt.sgizmo.com


